


 

 

 

4 Site Investments LLC  July 20, 2021 

1271 Kelly Johnson Blvd, Suite 100 

Colorado Springs, CO 80920 

 
Dear 4 Site Investments, LLC: 

Grandview Reserve Metropolitan District #1 (“Project”) has asked the Grandview Reserve 

Metropolitan District (“District”) for the availability of water to service the Project located 

between Highway 24 and Eastonville Road. The Project is proposed to include approximately 

581 single-family equivalent (“SFE’s”) dwelling units (571 single-family houses, 10 

Church/Recreation Center), and will be within the service area of the District. The District is 

in the process of obtaining Title 32 status through El Paso County.  With the creation of this 

district, the water master plan will be developed to include multiple large capacity wells and 

associated collection system that will be treated, stored and distributed in order to provide 

service to all properties within the District. 

 

Upon completion of the first phase, the expandable large well collection system capacity will 

be sufficient to serve approximately 581 SFE’s based on presumptive use of 0.353 ac/ft per 

SFE annual demand, considering process waters, drought/irrigation and pumping 

contingencies. The developer has determined that this volume is sufficient for the Project. 

 

This commitment to serve the Project is based upon the approval of the Grandview Reserve 

Metropolitan District Title 32 status.  Final required water quantities may be adjusted 

depending on the approved final plat SFE requirements of the Project. 

 
Sincerely, 

Paul J Howard 

Manager 
 

Enclosure 
 
CC: 

G r a n d v i e w  R e s e r v e  
M e t r o p o l i t a n  D i s t r i c t  






